Wiltshire Council
Council

10 May 2016

Petitions Update

As at 28 April 2016, three petitions have been received by Wiltshire Council since
the last report to Council on 23 February 2016. Further details are shown at
Appendix 1 to this report.

This includes reference to a petition on ‘Stop the Bus Cuts’ organised by the
Salisbury Journal, with a request that the petition be debated at Council. The petition
meets the threshold for a Council debate under the Council’s Petition Scheme This is
dealt with under item 8 (a).

Proposal

That Council notes the petitions received and the action taken, as set out in
the Appendix to this report.

Yamina Rhouati
Democratic Governance Manager

Appendix 1 — details of petitions received


https://cms.wiltshire.gov.uk/ecSDDisplay.aspx?NAME=Part4RulesofProcedureCouncil&ID=630&RPID=11937693&sch=doc&cat=13386&path=13386

